Honorable Donald W. Riegle, Jr.
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Riegle:

On September 13, 1982 you wrote to the Commission's Office of Congressional
Affairs to ask that the Commission provide a thorough and expeditious
review cf a request made by the Monroe County, Michigan Board of
Commissioners to appear before the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
appointed to the Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant, Unit 2 proceeding.

By letter of October 4, 1982 T informed you that the County's petition
was at that time under consideration by the Atomic Safety and Licensing
Board and that when the Board issued its decision, I would forward a
copy to ycu.

The Board, on October 29, 1982 is:ued its decision concerning the issues
litigated during the April, 1982 adjudicatory hearing held in Monroe,
Michigan as well as its decision concerning Monroe County's request and
an additional request. I am enclosing a copy of the Board's decision
for your information.

Sincerely,

(Signed) T. A, Rehue

ir-William J. Dircks
Executive Director for Operations

Enclosure as stated
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